
notice sheet...

Church Room Bookings
All enquiries to Helen Ainsworth.

sandylandschurchbookings@gmail.com

Helen will try to respond within 3 working days.

Something for the Notices or Facebook?
If you’d like something including, email;

sandylandsnotices@gmail.com

Please send before 6pm Thursday.

Sunday 14th September - John Morton

Sunday 21st September - Marie-Anne Kent (AAW)
Tea and coffee are served after morning worship. Please join us in further fellowship.

There is a crèche for children under 3, and Sunday Club for school aged children.

To contact our Minister...
Please email Rev Marie-Anne Kent on marie-anne.kent@methodist.org.uk

FRIENDSHIP GROUP
Alternate Thursdays 2pm - Sandgate Hall

Friendship Group meetings start again at 2pm in Sandgate Hall on alternate Thursdays.

£2 a meeting includes tea & biscuits.

25th September - Repair Cafe with Merv (TBC)

All welcome.  It would be lovely to see some new faces. Wendy

DISTRICT ONLINE WORSHIP
Sunday 14th September, 6:30pm

At our next District Online Worship we will be celebrating Education Sunday,

taking place on Sunday 14th September at 6.30pm.

For the zoom code (which remains the same), please email prayer@nwedmethodists.org.uk.



FAITH ON THE FRONTLINE

Come and join us at Costa Coffee, Elephant Yard, Kendal (5pm - 6:45pm), 

for an informal discussion where panellists from the local community answer questions

on how their Christian faith is expressed through their everyday working lives.

   Sept 21st  Faith in the Church

   Oct 19th  Faith in Politics

TOYS NEEDED

We are desparately short of toys for my new classroom.

We need things like Playmobil, wooden play sets, dolls house, trains for train tracks.

The age group is 5-7 year olds - Thanks in advance - Jane McNeill

BIG THANKS...

Thank you to everyone who sponsored me to do the Great North Run.

I've raised over £1300 for the Great North Air Ambulance!

Every donation really meant a lot to me and spurred me over the finish line, thank you.

Louise Cairns 

HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE
Sunday 28th September, 10.30am

 Our Harvest Festival will be held on Sunday 28th September led by Marie-Anne Kent. 

We will be decorating the church for Harvest on Saturday 27th from 12-3pm.

Please bring your gifts along then or they can be left in church when it's open during the week. 

Gifts for the food bank can be brought to church on Sunday morning.

MEN’S BREAKFAST
Saturday 27th September, 8:30am - Wetherspoons

Next Men’s Breakfast, on Saturday 27th September at Wetherspoons, All Hallows Lane at 8.30am.



A MESSAGE FROM MARIE-ANNE

A big thank you from David and myself for your warm (if wet) welcome to Kendal. 

The manse phone is still not working, so it you want to contact me please email: 

marie-anne.kent@methodist.org.uk

It will take me a while to learn names but please do invite me to come and visit your group.  

Next Sunday 21st 

Back to School with God Sunday - an opportunity to pray for all those in education

from preschool to university, all staff and students.

An invitation to bring a photo of you in your school uniform/graduation gown.

We will pray for our local schools and young people. 

We will also be celebrating September Birthdays, commissioning our workers with children

and young people and hearing about where our shoe boxes go -

so please come along and join us.    

 We  give thanks for the life of Diane High a much loved member of the church family -

there will be a service of thansgiving on Wednesday 24th September at 2pm at Sandylands.

There will be a private close family-only service prior to that at Beetham Crematorium. 

We hold her sisters, Susan and Kay, and all her friends  in our prayers.

She will be greatly missed.

Please pray for the Cumbria Circuit Meeting being held in Penrith on Sunday 21st September.

We are invited to pray for the new circuit each day at 1.10pm.

Please pray for our Superintendent Daivd Newlove, and the leadership team.

That the spark of the Creator 

will ignite in each of us 

that lives will be transformed with the love of Christ

in the power of the Spirit.



IT’S NEVER TOO EARLY TO THINK ABOUT CHRISTMAS CAKE

I will be taking orders for Christmas cakes again this year until the 20th October.

Most dietary requirements can be accommodated. Sizes range from 4 inch to 9 inch.

There will be tasting samples available at the September coffee morning on 20th September

along with price list and order sheet.

The cakes will be ready at the December coffee morning on 6th December.

If interested please speak to Jenny Mellor 

ANY YARN WILL DO
Every Friday, 7-9pm - Sandylands

 Come along for a yarn and to work with some yarn...

Tea and cake provided. £5 charge to cover costs (with any excess going to 4Cs Charity).

No experience needed.

If you’ve any questions, please email anyyarnwilldo@yahoo.com




